
 

 
 

 
 

 Verein Schmiedezentrum 
 ℅ Josef Hofmarcher 
 Maisbergstraße 22, A-3341 Ybbsitz 
 
 Ybbsitz, 22. April 2020 

 

INVITATION 

 
 

Dear Blacksmiths! 
Dear metal designers! 
 
Due to the coronavirus crisis, many drastic measures were taken for security reasons and 
the international forge meeting Ferraculum in Ybbsitz was canceled. 
The economic and cultural life, but also the exchange of knowledge between the 
blacksmiths and metal designers is badly affected. 
 
 
However, we adapt to the new and temporary situation and therefore cordially invite you 
to participate in the project ​FERRACULUM​connected​ by video recorded and partially live, 
in order to ensure the exchange of information between the blacksmiths and metal 
designers, despite the coronavirus crisis. 
 
Specifically, we invite you to forge a piece which covers the given theme of ​„floral“​ and 
submit your work (per post mail) to Ybbsitz (Please see participation criteria).  
The artworks will be exhibited in the Museum FeRRUM, awarded and shared in the world 
of blacksmiths by means of a video message. 
 
 
We kindly look forward to your registration via e-mail no later than May 5th. 
 

Josef Hofmarcher 
President 
Association Schmiedezentrum Ybbsitz 

 Gerhard Lueger 
Bürgermeister 
Municipality of Ybbsitz 

 
 
Annex: 
Participation critera 

 

 

   

 


